
   Meet Our Church Staff:  

Rev. Mack McDowell, Senior Pastor 

jsmcdowell@umcsc.org 

Rev. Meegian Gossard, Assoc. Pastor 

magossard@umcsc.org 

Todd Handell, Youth Pastor 

todd@lexumcsc.com 

   Heather Connor, Children’s Pastor 

heather@lexumcsc.com 

Bonnie Pruitt, Director, Chancel Choir 

Bonniepruittlexumc@gmail.com  

Taylor Glomb, Organist 

trglomb@gmail.com  

Lessie Polk, Children/Youth Choir Director 

lespolk@aol.com  

Diane Crosby, CUMCA, Administrator 

dcrosby@lexumcsc.com  

Sunshine Tucker, Preschool Director 

sunshine@lexumcsc.com  

    
Watch livestreaming @ www.lexumcsc.com 

 

 

The flowers on the altar in the traditional service 

are given to the glory of God and in memory of 

Doris Frye by Larry & Pam Hayes. 

 

Men’s Prayer Breakfast 

New Time!! 

Start your day off right and join the men of the 

church each Wednesday morning from 7:00am-

8:00am in Asbury Hall for a time of prayer while 

enjoying a continental style breakfast. Contact 

Tim Chandler with any questions-803-360-

6226.  

 

 

Four Chaplains  

Interfaith Service 

Monday, Feb. 3 at 6:30pm. Join us in the 

sanctuary on Feb. 3 for a classic memorial 

service observed by several faiths since the end 

of WWII, recognizing the sacrifice made by four 

US Army Chaplains (a Methodist pastor, Dutch 

Reformed pastor, a Catholic priest, and a Jewish 

rabbi) during the sinking of the USAT 

Dorchester in the North Atlantic on Feb. 3, 1943. 

 

Volunteer Receptionists 

Needed! 

We need more volunteer receptionists! Light 

duties include answering phones and greeting 

people at the main entrance. Hours are usually 

11:45am-1:30pm. Contact Mary Jane Teague if 

you are interested-803-530-3556. 

 

Coffee Time Refreshments 

Coffee time before the Sunday School hour is a 

great time for fellowship and fosters community 

within our church. Thank you to the True 

Believers and Disciples Sunday School class for 

providing refreshments in February! If your 

class or group would like to help in another 

month, please contact Wendi Walsh at 803-622-

7053. 

 

Craft A Card Ministry 

Tues., Feb. 11 1:30-3:30pm 

NEW TIME! LUMC is starting a new ministry 

to create homemade greeting cards. These cards 

can go a long way in comforting those who are 

sick or grieving, celebrating a joyous occasion, 

or simply sharing God’s love with our church 

family. This ministry will meet the second 

Tuesday of each month in MC004 (downstairs 

craft room). For questions or additional 

information, contact Donna Dunnagan at 803-

479-9290 or dunnagans@yahoo.com  

 

 

 

 

Prime Timers 

You are invited to join Prime Timers for lunch at 

Antai Asian Dining at 5084 Sunset Blvd on 

Tuesday, February 4. Please contact Sammie 

Brown at sbrown8885@gmail.com or 803-351-

0784 to make your reservation.  

 

Blessing Box  

High-need items: instant oatmeal, canned tuna or 

chicken, snack items, fruit cups, toothpaste, 

toothbrushes, period care items, cooking oil 

[small bottles], basic seasonings, and pet food. 

Contact Heather Connor for any questions or to 

volunteer to check our cooler on a Saturday. 

These kids are on a roll caring for our 

community and sharing the love and compassion 

of Jesus…won’t you join them?  

 

Shoebox 

Throughout the year we collect items to fill 

Alpaca Shoeboxes for Samaritan’s Purse 

Operation Christmas Child mission. For the 

month of February, please consider donating any 

of the following items: Soap & Soap Dishes, 

Hand Wash Cloths & Towels, and Toothbrushes 

w/Covers. Please place items on the collection 

cart outside Pastor Mack’s office. If you have 

any questions, please contact Sandy Knight at 

sfknight58@hotmail.com. 

 

Historical Book Submissions 

In preparation for LUMC’s 175th Anniversary 

Celebration on Sept. 7, 2025, the planning 

committee invites all members to submit stories, 

recollections, and photos from milestones, 

special events, and individual accomplishments 

or memories over the past 25 years to be 

compiled into a history booklet. This booklet 

will build onto the history booklet that celebrates 

LUMC’s history from 1850-2000 that was 

developed for our 150th anniversary celebration. 

Please send your submission to Vicky Jackson 

by Easter Day (April 20) at 803-356-6429 or 

VickyGatchJackson@gmail.com  

 

Scholarship Available 

The South Carolina United Methodist Advocate 

is accepting applications for one $1,000 

scholarship, which will go to a United Methodist 

student enrolled at one of the four United 

Methodist colleges in South Carolina: 

Claflin University, Columbia College, 

Spartanburg Methodist College or Wofford 

College. Applications are now being accepted 

for the 2025-2026 academic year. The deadline 

for applications is March 1, 2025. To apply, fill 

out the scholarship application found 

at https://advocatesc.org/scholarships. 

 

Preschool Registration 

Registration for the 2025-2026 school year is 

open!  Please use the QR code below to register 

or register at the church website. Registration 

fees are $125/child and are non-refundable. 

 

 

Chilren’s Corner 

TONIGHT, February 2nd - KidzWay explores 

"Groundhogs & Grace!"  Join us 5-6:30 pm, 

drop off on the preschool playground, and pick 

up in the purple awning room on the children's 

hall.  

 
 

We Need YOU! 

                           
        Acolyte Signups        Sunday Evenings          Sunday School 

 

 

 

 

 
 

www.lexumcsc.com  
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